
Thank you for reading my comments on measure 110. 
 
For the last three years I have experienced a terrifying increase in DIRECT threats to my personal safety 
living and working in multnomah county. 
 
From the people too incoherent to know that they’re walking directly out into traffic and nearly getting 
run over, to being accosted by a man wielding garden shears in the parking garage at my job (Kaiser 
Permanente North Interstate), I don’t know how much longer I can rationally allow myself and my family 
to live in Portland. 
 
Everyday, driving from my home in NW to my job in North Portland, I see dozens of tents, trash 
everywhere, the occasional massive fire among the tents, and at least several people on the side walk or 
in the middle of the road )and four times in the last three years banging on my car window when I was 
at a stop light on Burnside) screaming out of their minds. 
 
This city has become a terrifying place, and decriminalizing drug use has been a major contributor. 
 
PLEASE abolish measure 110. 
 
Please. 
 
Thanks again for reading about my experiences. 
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